REPORT OF THE WORKS AND TRAFFIC COMMITTEE MEETING OF 30 APRIL 2002

Consideration was given to the report from the committee meeting and the Board resolved:

Bus Stop on Ferry Road

1. That it note that the committee heard the concerns of Mr Fairbrass.

2. That Adshel be requested to continue to investigate options to reduce glare from the lit
advertising panels and that Council staff request that the advertisements that Adshel place in
the inside panel be of a nature that have less glare.

3. That the Adshel bus shelter remain.

Petitions requesting bus stops on Linwood Avenue

4. That the City Streets Unit provide a report on the installation of a new bus stop either side of
Linwood avenue between Hargood Street and Linwood Park.



